
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Firstly, we would like to thank families for their ongoing support with this year’s Friends events, 

the world book day book swap donations, bingo, and coronation raffle.  

 

With the funds raised since September, we have made purchases for the school including 

staff reward stickers and personalised stampers, EYFS starter kit and bottles, Gymnastics 

equipment/tables, reading books. The Friends are planning to run in collaboration with the 

school a new event – Monday Funday on Monday 12th June. 

 

EYFS/Yr1/Yr2 – 14:00-15:00         Yr3/Yr4 15:15-16:30                    Yr5/Yr6 16:45-18:00 

 

On this day pupils will be able to attend school and the sessions in their own clothing. During 

all the sessions there will be a disco in the hall and party games, with a quiet room (allowing 

children the opportunity to take part in board games and activities). 

 

After school sessions will also have a tuck and toy shop for pupils to spend their money. 

Tickets will cost £2 per child and will be sold at school run times at the back gate a few days 

prior to the event. If you are a parent who cannot purchase tickets during the school run 

please email friendsofdothillschool@gmail.com so we can make arrangements. 

  

As with all whole school events, for it to run we require the support of families. If you are able 

to help volunteer an hour or so of your time, please click this link 

https://forms.office.com/e/9ViXJiDmQH and complete the short form and one of our team 

will be in touch. Below is a copy of the plan and 50 jobs requiring helpers. If you have a 

specific role in mind you can select this on the form and we will do our best to match it. We 

will make sure volunteers are allocated to the session that their child can attend. If we have 

enough volunteers for the event to run, a further letter will be emailed home clarifying ticket 

sales etc.  

 

 
 

Many thanks in anticipation of your ongoing support 

 

The Friends of Dothill School 
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